
Hi there, 

 
I am writing to ask you to support HB 4002. Cleaner Air Oregon is designed to protect public health. We need to 
fully fund Oregon DEQ to insure that our laws are being followed and that Oregonians health and quality-of-life 
is being protected. Oregon is a growing state, but without the proper regulatory format and funding mechanism 
for DEQ to do their job, we open ourselves to being the dumping ground of the West Coast and larger areas. 
An example of this is the dangerous diesel fleets which pollute our states and cause a host of environmental 
health problems in children, elderly and all Oregonians, as well as the wildlife. DEQ must be allowed to regulate 
known and future polluters.  

 

Please pass HB4002. 

 
Gregory Sotir 
4726 NE 66th Ave. 
Portland, OR. 97281 
 


